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SALINA
Public Schools

Embark on a New Journey

Kindergarten Roundup

Will your child be five years old by August 31, 2024?

If so, kindergarten registration is the next step on their school

journey. We are excited to meet your child and partner with you in

nurturing your child’s growth! Salina Public Schools leads the area

in providing whole child education with unmatched opportunities

for exploration, enrichment and acceptance.

Register your child on the district website at
www.usd305.com to receive more
information from the school your

child will attend. If you have

questions or difficulties filling SChOOl Date Time Phone
out the registration form,

call (785) 309-4671. Coronado  April 18 6:00 p.m. 309-4100

Schilling April 18 6:00 p.m. 309-4400

Oakdale April 23 6:00 p.m. 309-4310

Stewart April 23 6:30 p.m.  309-4450

Sunset April 23 6:00 p.m. 309-4520

Cottonwood  April 25 6:00 p.m. 309-4600

Heusner April 25 6:30 p.m. 309-4200

Meadowlark April 25 6:00 p.m. 309-4300

Per Kansas law, kindergarteners must be 5 years old on or

Look for us on social media!
#305GrowsGreatness
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before August 31, 2024 to begin school in August 2024.

1511 Gypsum Ave

Salina, KS 67401
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